
From: registrar
To: Susi Ahlborn
Cc: Mona Habashy
Subject: Letter of Comment, EB-2019-0159 Enbridge’s Dawn-Parkway gas pipeline proposal
Date: Thursday, March 26, 2020 1:13:26 PM

 
From: Julianna Hobbs > 
Sent: Friday, March 6, 2020 9:40 AM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Enbridge’s Dawn-Parkway gas pipeline proposal
 

To Ontario Energy Board,

 
I am writing today to convey my concerns about the planned Enbridge Dawn-Parkway
pipeline expansion. The risk to the local environment and the expansion of fossil fuel use at
this time is not acceptable. Please consider the future our kids are facing and pursue carbon
neutral sources of energy. At this time in history, every new pipeline and fossil fuel project is
a mistake, and future generations will wonder how we carried on with technologies proven to
be destroying our only home. Please reconsider this project. I’m asking as an Ontario resident
and as a mother of a toddler.

Julianna Hobbs
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